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La Marzocco Technical Bulletin # 132 
Vulcano Swift new power board. 

March 15, 2017 

 

The Vulcano Swift power board has been modified and now has different connections. Only the new version of the 
power board is available as a replacement part. In the event the power board needs to be replaced it will be 
necessary to pay attention to the serial number to confirm if a retrofit kit is necessary. 

All Vulcano Swift starting from serial number 1349118 have the new board. The retrofit kit is not necessary. If the 
serial number is 1349117 or lower, the retrofit kit is required. 

The retrofit kit includes a new power board, new push-button board and all necessary cables. Everything in green in 
the following diagram is included in the retrofit kit and will need to be replaced: 
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The part number of the retrofit kit is as follows:  
M.1.039  Vulcano Retrofit board kit, 120V (SN up to 1349117) 

The part number of the power board has not changed but is only available in the new revision:  
M.1.291  Vulcano, Swift Power Board 

Please do not hesitate to contact your La Marzocco sales representative or our solutions team with any questions 
you have about this update. 
solutions.usa@lamarzocco.com 


